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Building, Room 160 (615 SW Harrison Street, Portland, 
OR 97201)

(Submitted by Confucius Institute at Portland State 
University)

Announcements from the editors of Chinese Language and Discourse (CLD)

1) A new international journal, Chinese Language 
and Discourse, to be
inaugurated in 2010 by John Benjamins, is seeking 
contributions. More information can be found at:

http://www.benjamins.com/cgi-
bin/t_seriesview.cgi?series=CLD

2) A companion book series to the CLD journal, 
Studies in Chinese Language
and Discourse, is seeking book manuscripts and 
edited volumes. More
information can be found at:

http://www.benjamins.com/cgi-
bin/t_seriesview.cgi?series=SCLD

3) An international symposium on Chinese lan-
guage and discourse will be held
at the University of California, Los Angeles, from 
October  29-30, 2010. A
best student paper award with a cash prize of $300 
will be offered at the
conference. More information can be found at:

http://cldsymposium2010.blogspot.com/

(Submitted by Tao Hongyin)

SURVEY ON E-NEWSLETTER OF CLTA
Dear CLTA members,

Currently the CLTA Newsletter is provided to members in paper form and in electronic form. The Board of 
the Directors is considering the possibility of eliminating the paper version of the Newsletter and providing 
the it exclusively in electronic form.  We are conducting a survey of our members about this change, and our 
decision will be based on the results of the survey.  

The link to the survey is provided here: http://www.quia.com/sv/412384.html.  Please take a few minutes to 
complete the survey to express your opinions. The survey will be closed in September when the next issue 
of the CLTA Newsletter is published. To see the Newsletter in electronic form (beta), follow this link: 
http://clta-us.org/newsletter/. There are two versions: 1. page by page pdf file and 2. one pdf file for the issue 
(larger size). 
Thanks for your cooperation. 

Xie, Tianwei
CLTA Newsletter Editor


